
State of Illinois, Department of Insurance, Department of Healthcare and Family Services, Department of 
Human Services, Department of Public Health 2021 Semiannual Meetings of the Public Act 99-0480 
Working Group regarding Treatment and Coverage of Substance Use Disorders and Mental Illness.  

Notice is hereby given that the 2021 semiannual meeting of the Working Group regarding Treatment 
and Coverage of Substance Use Disorders and Mental Illness scheduled on Wednesday April 14th is 
cancelled.  

The Working Group meeting will now be held on Wednesday, May 19, 2021 from 1:30 p.m. to 3:00 
p.m., Central Time, via WebEx conference call (until further notice is given) for the purpose of discussing 
issues related to the treatment and coverage of substance use disorders and mental illness pursuant to 
Public Act 99-0480. The WebEx conference call information will be provided in the agenda posted on the 
Department’s website. 


